TORPOINT TWINNING ASSOCIATION
MINUTES OF MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING
5/1/2018
1. Apologies
 Peter & Cynthia
Members Present…...Steve, Janet, Patsy, Christine, Lynn
2. Minutes of Management Meeting 17/11/17
Agreed correct…..Proposed by Christine, Seconded by Janet.
3. Matters Arising

Christmas Party did not take place in December due to insufficient 
interest…...only 7 tickets sold.
    4.Correspondence  

Email sent to Suzanne with details of members visiting Benodet in 
April and acknowledgement received back.
5.Treasurers Report

Janet reports a bank balance of £5,971.41 minus £33.80 still to be 
cleared.
6. Visit to Benodet
Janet reported that the final cost of the trip is £93.00 per person when sharing a cabin….plus extra for special requirements.
A personal letter is being sent explaining details of the fare.
Payment to be sent to Janet by 30th March please preferably by cheque made payable to Torpoint and District Twinning Association.
The cost includes a coach from Torpoint/Crafthole to Benodet supplied by Group Travel, Bodmin. Janet will enquire whether the driver is male or female for accomodation purposes.
7. Entertainments
The Candlelit Supper is taking place on Satuday 13th January 2018
So far there are 36 of us….last date for booking is tomorrow 7th Jan
Menu:
Starter…..Pate with toast & garnish
Main……..Beef in Guiness with New potatoes, Carrots, Peas, & Red Cabbage.
Selection of Desserts
Coffee & Mints
8. A.G.M.
This years A.G.M.is to be held on Friday 23rd February 2018 at The Council Chambers in the Committee Room 7pm for a glass of wine, with the meeting commencing at 7.30pm.
You will be receiving an invitation shortly with requests for Officers and Committee Members and Entertainments Committee Members.
Peter and Lynn are standing down from the positions of Chair and Secretary respectively, and as there are only 7 Committee Members in total we are desperately in need of more manpower.
So please will you all give some serious thought to volunteering to help keep the Association running.
Time was spent discussing the Constitution and it was agreed it would be appropriate to review the cost of our Subscription Fee as this has not been done for 10 years. Currently the Fee is set at £5 per person with under16’s free.
Remember the A.G.M. is the time to propose changes.
9. A.O.B.
Christine informed the committee of 2 definite new members and 2 possible new members.
Janet & Christine will attend the quarterly meeting of The Cornwall Twinning Association and report back.
10. Date & time of next meeting
The next meeting will take place immediately after the A.G.M. on Friday 23rd Feb 2018 with the new committee in place.
